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Our Ref::  

 

August 20, 2010 

 

 

Mr Paul Cheung 

Director 

UN Statistics Division 

 

 

Dear Mr Cheung 

 

On behalf of the CARICOM Region and the Statistical Institute of Jamaica, I extend our heartiest 

congratulations to you and your staff on the UN21 Award for “Improvements in Client Service”.  

 

You have been a champion for good quality statistics and the dissemination of same in a user friendly 

manner. This award signifies that your objective has been attained and the results of which have been 

acknowledged in the UN21 Award.  

 

I wish for you continued success in your endeavours to improve the quality and delivery of international 

statistics. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 
Sonia Jackson 

Chairman of the Advisory Group on Statistics,  

 

7 Cecelio Avenue, Kingston 10, Jamaica 
Tel.  (876) 926 –5311;  Fax.  (876) 929 - 7326 

Email: info@statinja.com 


